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MESSAGE FROM THE LAND REGISTRAR
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I am pleased to present the report of the Land Registry Trading Fund

for the financial year ending 31 March 2016, which is also my first report
since | assumed the post of the Land Registrar on 4 January 2016.
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2015/16 was a challenging year for the Land Registry. Concern about the global and local economic
outlook as well as the impending interest rate hike had put pressure on the property market. As
compared to 2014/15, the total number of documents registered and searches of land registers
decreased by 11.9% and 2.4% respectively. Our business turnover and profit registered a decrease of
6.0% to $386.9 million and 15.0% to $38.8 million respectively, mainly due to a decrease in business
volume. The Land Registry Trading Fund achieved a financial return on fixed assets of 4.1% in 2015/16.

In face of the challenges, we have endeavoured to enhance our services and introduce new initiatives to
attract more business. We exceeded all the targets set in our performance pledges and implemented
various functional enhancements to our IRIS Online Services. We launched a new notification service,
namely the e-Alert Service, in July 2015 for subscription by property owners. Property owners will receive
an email alert if any instrument affecting their properties has been lodged for registration. We will continue
to enhance the Service in the light of feedback from our customers.

Regarding the review of the Land Titles Ordinance (LTO), we have been working closely and exchanging
views with stakeholders on the revised proposals for rectification and indemnity provisions as well as
options for converting land to the title registration system. We will continue the discussion with them for
drawing up a package of proposed legislative amendments for further public consultation.

Finally, | believe that continuous improvement of the services of the Land Registry is underpinned by the
hard work of our colleagues and the valuable support of our partners and customers. With continued
dedication and support from all, | am confident that we will rise up to the challenges ahead.

Ms. Doris CHEUNG, JP
Land Registrar
General Manager, Land Registry Trading Fund
7 October 2016
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